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Upcoming Events (and looking ahead) 

12/6: School Advent Concert for K - 6th Grades at the Renton Ikea Performing Arts 

Center (See more information below) 

12/7: Free Dress/Canned Food Drive 

12/20-1/2: Christmas Break 

1/11: Class Pictures Taken (order forms will be coming home shortly) 

1/21: No School - MLK Day 

1/24: PTC Meeting 

1/26: School Auction 

2/12: 2019/2020 Registration Paperwork Due 

3/12: Registration Fees Due 

3/21: Religion and Scholastic Book Fair 
 

 

 

 

 
  

 

  
  

 

 

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=111111&c=100502&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org%2F
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=111111&c=100502&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org%2Fapps%2Fevents%2F
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=111111&c=100502&destination=https%3A%2F%2F1.cdn.edl.io%2FuiwvXrR8nBP85klo3MXHP1Sh2v33yNkg9kTzLMwQSspTeaP9.pdf
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The Advent Concert is Tomorrow Night!  
 

 6:00-6:45 pm for grades K - 2nd- 4th - 

6th. Performers arrive by 5:40PM. 
 7:15 - 8:00 pm for grades 1st - 3rd - 

5th. Performers arrive by 7:00PM. 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

National Hour of Code 

This week is the National Hour of Code. In 

technology classes, 1st through 8th grades are 

registered and are participating in coding projects. 
 

  

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

"The Hour of Code started as a one-hour introduction to computer science, designed 

to demystify "code", to show that anybody can learn the basics, and to broaden 

participation in the field of computer science. The Hour of Code takes place each 

year during Computer Science Education Week." 

If you would like more information and resources, check out their website. 

Hour of Code 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Afternoon BASS on Thursday and Friday is in the Parish Hall. Please 

pick up and sign out your students there.  

Morning BASS on Friday morning is in the school library. 

Instructions on buzzing in will be posted on the door. 
 

 

 

 

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=111111&c=100502&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fhourofcode.com%2Fus


 

  
 

Items Left 

We still have several items in the faculty room from the Faculty and Staff Luncheon 

in November. If you'd like these back, please pick them up before December 19 (we 

will be donating them after school). 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

We Scare Hunger 

We Act (part of Student Leadership) is in their last 

days of collecting extra food to donate to the St. 

Anthony Food Bank. They're close to their goal of 

2018 food items. Please continue to bring items in 

through Friday, December 7th and help them reach 

and exceed their goal. 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

News From the Band 

Please join us on Tuesday, December 11th from 2:15-2:45 p.m. in the Parish Hall as 

the St. Anthony School Band (gr. 6-8) provides an Advent reflection through the 

gift of music! 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Counselor's Corner 

This week, Mr. Pre writes about: 

 National Safe Toys and Gifts Month 

Click here to read more 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Congratulations   

  
 

 

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=111111&c=100502&destination=https%3A%2F%2F4.files.edl.io%2F6137%2F12%2F05%2F18%2F221521-f11fc3a3-8cef-4101-a4d6-dc7392a2bc76.pdf


Congratulations to 4A student Delilah T., who is 

playing not one but two parts in the Renton Civic 

Theatre's production of "It's a Wonderful Life." 

Delilah plays a paper boy and Janie Bailey. 

"It's a Wonderful Life" runs December 7th through 

December 22nd. 
 

  

  

 

 

  
 

Interested in having your 8th Grader volunteer at this year's auction? 

The application/permission slip is linked below. It is due back to Mrs. Wiemals in 

the Development Office by Wednesday, December 12th at 3 p.m. Applications will 

not be accepted after that date.   

8th Grade STAAR Auction Application 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

St. Anthony Christmas Giving Program: All 

items need to be back to the school this 

Friday, December 7th. 

Click below for more information. 

St. Anthony Christmas Giving Program 

Care to donate food? The list of what is needed is 

linked here 

If you would like to donate a check, please make the 

check out to St. Anthony Parish. 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Auction Hotel Night Stay - Discounted Rate  

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=111111&c=100502&destination=https%3A%2F%2F4.files.edl.io%2F01a0%2F11%2F28%2F18%2F170629-ce5a424a-c92d-4ff6-94f4-27c2cb8c20f4.pdf
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=111111&c=100502&destination=https%3A%2F%2F4.files.edl.io%2F7c57%2F10%2F31%2F18%2F202620-6b6a1e75-2c79-4ef6-9bce-9cb9f4981978.pdf
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=111111&c=100502&destination=https%3A%2F%2F4.files.edl.io%2F8bc3%2F10%2F31%2F18%2F172522-b57079fc-af37-4072-a99d-742031f2455c.pdf


Want to stay at the Hyatt the night of the auction? We've secured discounted rates 

for the night of January 26th. Click through the link below, select the auction date, 

and get the discount. 

Hotel Room Reservations 
  

 

 

  
 

Washington DC Trip  

There is still time to sign up. Contact Mrs. Ormiston 

at luv2beteachin@aol.com for more information. 
 

  

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

  

  
 

Fulcrum Scholarships 
 The Fulcrum Tuition Assistance Program for the 

2019/2020 school year is now open for all families 

who are sending their students to a catholic school 

next year. Click on the link below to access the site 

(scroll down the page for the application). 

Fulcrum Scholarships  
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

 

  

 

This week’s PTC updates: 
 Submit Questions for Mr. Cantu - At the January PTC General Meeting, 

Mr. Cantu will be answering questions from our school community. Click 

here to submit a question.  
 

 

  

 
  

 

 

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=111111&c=100502&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hyatt.com%2Fen-US%2Fhotel%2Fwashington%2Fhyatt-regency-lake-washington-at-seattles-southport%2Fsearl%3Fcorp_id%3DG-STAN
mailto:luv2beteachin@aol.com
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=111111&c=100502&destination=https%3A%2F%2Ffulcrumfoundation.org%2Fgrants-and-programs%2Ftuition-assistance
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=111111&c=100502&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLScIhWu5kPi4vKT6_fKT_n6ffffsU2VfZFbyAl_uoQhz_xJaWw%2Fviewform
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=111111&c=100502&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLScIhWu5kPi4vKT6_fKT_n6ffffsU2VfZFbyAl_uoQhz_xJaWw%2Fviewform


Active St. Anthony Parish Parents 

(ASAPP) Group News 

Included in this week's ASAPP information: 

 Poinsettia and Wreath Thank you 
 Yearly Events/Activity Calendar 
 Event Interest Sign up 

ASAPP News  
   

 

  

 

  

CYO News 

Interested in serving on the CYO Board? They're 

looking for 3 new board members. For more 

information, contact Tracie Fenton at 

fenton08@comcast.net  
 

 

 

 

 
  

 

    

 

   

  

Parish and Community 

News 
 

 

  

 

Pancake Breakfast 

Girl Scout Troops of St. Anthony will be hosting a delicious Pancake Breakfast on 

Sunday, December 9th.  
 
We will be serving warm pancakes, sausage, and fruit for $5.00 after the 7:30, 9:00, 

and 10:45 A.M. masses. 
 
All proceeds will benefit the St. Anthony Christmas Giving Program.  
 

 

 

 

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=111111&c=100502&destination=https%3A%2F%2F4.files.edl.io%2F4f33%2F12%2F05%2F18%2F181731-b628d0ee-99a0-4b57-a87c-5e6e4452eacb.pdf
mailto:fenton08@comcast.net


 

  

 

  

Simbang Gabi 
The Filipino American Association invites everyone 

to the annual Simbang Gabi Celebration on December 

15, Saturday at the 5:30 PM vigil mass. 

Reception and Program will follow at the Multi 

Purpose Hall. 

Please come and celebrate with the Filipino 

Community as they sing Christmas Carols and dance 

their traditional folk dances while enjoying Filipino 

delicacies. 
 

 

 

 

 

St. Anthony Youth Group Fundraising 
The St. Anthony Youth Group is selling See’s Candy to fund their mission trips this 

summer. Middle School will be going to Agape in Bellingham, WA, while the High 

School will be going to San Diego, California with Young Neighbors in Action.  
Please support the students by purchasing. 
Order forms are available in the School Office. 

Contact Tes(206-412-8316) Lynn or Micie at the Parish Office for more 

information. 
 

 

 

 

 
St. Anthony Parish Formed Information  

   

  

 

St. Anthony School 

336 Shattuck Ave., South 

Renton, WA 98057 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

 

 

 
 

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=111111&c=100502&destination=https%3A%2F%2F4.files.edl.io%2Fddb8%2F12%2F04%2F18%2F191146-3f72b338-9136-4218-ba81-e56157f6a0ce.pdf
https://www.icontact.com/signup-trial?utm_medium=poweredby&utm_source=footerlink&utm_campaign=iC%20Footer&afid=144186

